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City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

May 24, 2022
TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

This letter is to correct a clerical error in the March 7, 2022, letter nominating Phillomin Laptiste
of 30 Longfellow Street, Boston, MA 02122, as a member of the Boston Public Health Commission’s
Board of Health. Phillomin Laptiste will continue to serve in an at-large seat on the Board for a term
ending January 15, 2025.

I urge your Honorable Body to act favorably on the reappointment of Phillomin Laptiste as a member of
the Board of the Boston Public Health Commission.

Sincerely,
NA— 1

Mayor Michelle Wu



